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Hello Old Fort neighbours,
 
Over the weekend, the project team wrapped up the bulk of its work on P6 island as part of
the fish habitat enhancement work. This included the removal of the temporary bridge on
Sunday afternoon.
 
Some minor reclamation works will take place this spring on the island followed by tree
planting in the spring of 2024.
 
We have appreciated your patience over the past year with the fish habitat enhancement
work and recognize the inconveniences this has caused for the community.
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us at sitec@bchydro.com if you have any questions.
 
Regards,
Site C Project team
 
_______________________________________
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